
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Church of Jesus Christ  
of Latter-day Saints 

Vancouver Washington 
Temple 
 
1819 SE. Bybee Rd. Camas, WA  98607 

• The Vancouver temple will serve 31,000 church members in the areas surrounding Vancouver including 
Camas, Battleground, Longview, Castle Rock, and Long Beach. At full capacity, the temple will 
accommodate 2,000 patrons weekly. 

 

• The Vancouver temple will support the growing church membership in the Vancouver area, helping to 
alleviate overcrowding at the Portland Temple and projected growth in the Vancouver area. Church 
membership in the area has significantly grown since the Portland Temple was dedicated in 1989. 

 

• Temple engineers and architects have complied with all the City of Camas ordinances, including those 
regarding lighting and land use. In this area, Regional Commercial (RC) there are no building height 
limitations. Both federal and state laws allow places of worship the ability to be constructed at the heights 
currently proposed in the application. 

 

• Traffic engineers have reviewed and analyzed the anticipated impact from the Temple and found not 
significant impact to the level of service at the study intersection (Fehr & Peers Traffic Impact Analysis 
available for review on Vancouver Temple Website) 


